
 
 
From: Nancy Day [mailto:nancyrd[REDACTED]  
Sent: Friday, June 22, 2012 8:01 PM 
To: Read, John [John.Read@ATR.USDOJ.gov] 
Subject: comment on U.S. vs. Apple, Inc., et al., 12-cv-2826 (DLC) (SDNY 
 
John R. Read, Esq.   
Chief, Litigation III 
Antitrust Division, United States Department of Justice 
Washington, D.C. 20530   
  
Re: U.S. vs. Apple, Inc., et al., 12-cv-2826 (DLC) (SDNY 
 
A healthy, competitive book market is vital to our culture, as well as to authors like 
myself. It’s not in the public interest for the government to help Amazon use e-books to 
target traditional brick-and-mortar bookstores. 
Thank you, 
Nancy Raines Day 
 




